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22 May 2017 

Important information about American Express and Engineers Australia 

, 

We are writing to let you know that the agreement between Engineers Australia and American Express will 
come to an end on 30 June 2017. We would like to thank you for supporting our partnership during the term 
of the agreement and look forward to continuing to be of service to you. 

Your Card is automatically being transferred to the American Express® Gold Credit Card 
Even though the partnership is ending, you will continue to be a valued American Express Card Member. 
That's because your American Express Card ending in  will be automatically transferred to the 
American Express Gold Credit Card after 30 June 2017. 

You can continue to use your existing Card 
Please be assured you will continue to enjoy exactly the same benefits and features with the 
American Express Gold Credit Card as you currently enjoy with your existing Card and there will be no 
disruption to your account. 

Is there anything you need to do now? 
Nothing at all. Your Credit Card Conditions will remain unchanged and there will be no disruption to your 
account. You can continue to use your existing Card, and we will send you a replacement as it approaches its 
expiry date. 

For more information about your Card, please visit americanexpress.com.au. If you require assistance or 
have questions about this change, please call the phone number on the back of your Card. 

Thank you for your continued Card Membership, and we hope you enjoy your American Express Gold Credit 
Card. 

Yours sincerely, 

American Express Customer Care 

American Express Australia Limited (ABN 92 108 952 085). 
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